
July 6th, 1953.

D? • J « A. I». Ws4d0.il, 
142 Maiden Lane,
New York, N.Y.

Dear Dr. Waddell,

Your letter of the 5th July addressed 

to the Principal arrives In hie absence on vacstion, 

and as I feel it may be too late for your purpose 

when he returns to the University, I surest that 

you might wish to get in touch with the Dean of the 

Engineering faculty, Professor Ernest Brown.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal


